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New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) Acting Commissioner Joan

McDonald and New York State Thruway Executive Director Michael Fleischer are today

reminding motorists to report potholes on the State's highway system by contacting 1-800-

POTHOLE (1-800-768- 4653), the state roadway hotline for reporting these trouble-spots. The

toll-free service is available across upstate New York and in Nassau and Suffolk counties.

Potholes found on county, town, city and village streets, or private roadways should be

reported to the appropriate owner.
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